
GRETCHEN B. NEARBURG 
1608 Lakeway Blvd. 
Lakeway, Texas 78734 

May 31,1999 

Lynda F. Townsend 
Chesapeake Operating, Inc. 
P.O. Box 18496 
Oklahoma City Oklahoma 73154 

Re: Chesapeak's Boyce 1-1 5, Weil Proposal 

Dear Ms. Townsend: 

Thank you for your letter of May 27, 1999 describing the proposed drilling of the Boyce 

I am not interested In participating in this project at this time but would appreciated you 
sending me the drilling reports once the well has been spudded. 

Yours truly, 

1-15. 

Gretchen Nearburg 
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